
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-07302

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Lily Thniah <contactlilyfx@gmail.com>
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Leverage in FX market

Dear Secretarial Team,

I strongly oppose to lowering the leverage and the new proposal by CFTC. Thank you.

Regards,

Lily Thniah FX Trader

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
Disclaimer: Forex Trading carries a high level of risks, and may not be suitable for all individuals.
Before deciding to trade in Forex Trading you should carefully consider your investment objectives,
your level of experience, and your risk appetite. You should make yourself aware of all the risks
associated with Forex Trading and seek advice from an independent financial advisor if you have any
questions or concerns as to how a loss would affect your lifestyle.
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